
 
 

 

  

 

11 June 2024 
Dear parents & carers, 
 

Relationships Education, Health Education and Sex Education  

During the final weeks of term 6 we will be completing the above learning which is part of our whole 
school scheme of work for PHSE (Personal, Health, Social & Emotional Education). The unit of work 
is called “Changing Me”. 

The teaching of this unit will include lots of discussion with various activities along the way. The 

children may want to discuss what they learn about with you and of course, we would encourage 

this. They will also learn lots of new vocabulary appropriate for the learning.   

Whilst we would encourage all children to take part, you do have the right to opt your child out of 

the sex education part of lessons but they are required to be in for the relationships aspect of it.  

The information on the second page of this letter illustrates the key themes that will be covered 

during this unit of work for each year group. Mixed year group classes will be taught year group 

specific content separately to each other. I am also attaching a parent / carers leaflet to this email 

which gives further information about the Changing Me unit of work on the last three pages.  

If you have any questions about what the children will be doing or would like to view the materials 

please get in touch with your child’s class teacher by Friday 14th June. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Claire Pocock 

Headteacher / PHSE Lead 
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Belong Believe Achieve 
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